
 

 

 
 
 

14 December 2021 

2022 Stage 2 Requirements 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are looking forward to 2022, which promises to be a busy year with many interesting experiences planned for your child.  

Our teachers will return to school on Friday 28 January 2022 and have two days of professional development in preparation for 

the school year. Students in Years 1 to 6 will return to school on Tuesday 1 February 2022.  

 

In order to help your child achieve success at school next year, it is recommended that they have the items listed below: 

 

• 2 packets of HB lead pencils 

• 1 packet of coloured pencils 

• 2 highlighters 

• 1 wooden ruler 

• 1 eraser 

• 1 canister sharpener 

• 2 quality glue sticks 

• 4-6 whiteboard markers 

• 1 whiteboard duster 

• 1 black permanent marker 

• 1 pair of scissors 

• 1 pencil case - the items above should fit in an appropriately sized pencil case and be clearly and individually 
labelled with your child’s name.  

• 1 box of tissues 

• 1 bottle of hand sanitiser 

• 1 bottle of hand soap 

• 2/3 pack roll of paper towel 

• 1 packet of wet wipes 

• 1 pair of labelled headphones in a ziplocked bag 

All pencil case items are to be clearly labelled with your child’s name and brought to school on Day 1, 2022. Please note that 

items will need to be replenished as required throughout the year.  

 

Our school regularly communicates through a variety of social media platforms, make sure you follow us to keep up to date 

with the latest news and notifications! 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo          
Principal  

             

 
A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 


